
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, March 2, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Sweet Thai Chili Chicken Drumstick    

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today 

   Christopher Jimenez – March 3 

   Isabella Bravo – March 5 

   Zachary Schwarz – March 5    

 

 

1. Do you like to sing? Would you like to perform for family and friends at a concert in 

May?  

Gurrie is hoping to do a Broadway revue with 7th and 8th grade students. This 

opportunity would include solos, duets, and group numbers (sorry, no dancing). 

Rehearsals will take place after school two times a week until the week before show 

when there will be three rehearsals. The show is scheduled to take place May 11 at 7PM.  

If you are interested in learning more about this, please come to an informational meeting 

on Monday, March 6 at 3:20 in room 122D.  

Hope to see you there! 

 

2. Spring is in the air!  Green Team will meet on Monday, March 6 after school in Mrs. 

Kulaga's room to plan for spring projects.  Service hours will be available.  

 

3. Attention Adventurers!!! 

 

 8th Grade RPG Club will meet TODAY until 4pm in Room 122-D.  See Mr. Walsen or 

Mr. La Bud with any questions.  

 

4. Attention bakers! Cooking club starts today!!! See you in room 108 right after school!! 

 

 

 

 

   

    

     

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     



     

 


